
Subject: Re: B12 status update
Posted by Wayne Parham on Mon, 13 Sep 2004 18:05:18 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Jerry McNutt just replied and said their vendor that supplies the shorting ring was at the plant
today and that they hoped to "get it hammered out."  So let's cross our fingers that we see some
movement soon.
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